
RHODE ISLAND 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 
235 Promenade Street, Providence, RI 02908-5767 TDD 401-222-4462 

June 1,2004 

Mr. Alan Sepe 
Director of Public Property 
Providence City Hall 
25 Dorrance Street 
Providence, RI 02903 

RE: Undergroimd Storage Tank Closure 
60 Curtis Street, Providence (ST 28246) 

Dear Mr. Sepe: 

During an underground storage lank (UST) closure at the above referenced site on April 8, 
2004 evidence of a petroleum release was discovered and reported to the Ofiice of Waste 
Management. This informafion was provided to this Office in the form of an LFR Closure 
Assessmenl Report dated May 2004. In accordance with Seciions 12.08 and 12.09 of the 
RIIIR*; and Regiilatinns fnr Undergrniind Storage Facilities used fnr Petrnlenm Products 3nH 
Hazardous Materials (UST Regulations), a site investigation must be conducted and a Site 
Investigation Report (SIR) must be submitted lo the Department on or before August I , 2004. 
A qualified environmental consultant shall perform all work. 

Please contact Peter Sullivan at (401) 222-2797 ext. 7120, if you have any questions 
regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce T. Catterall, P.E. 
Supervising Sanitary Engineer 
OfBce of Wasle Management 

cc: Peter Sullivan, RIDEM/Waste Management 
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